
 

 
 

 
 

 

2nd May - Foundation Stage 2 Class Worship/Assembly 

6th May -  May Bank Holiday 

7th May - School Re-Opens After May Bank Holiday 

8th May - Year 2 Parent Meeting (Year 2 SATs/Barnstondale) 

13th May - Year 6 SATs Week (Monday to Thursday) 

20th May - Year 2 SATs Week (Monday to Friday) 

20th May - Bikeability (Year 6, Group A, Day 1) 

20th May - Friends Meeting 

21st May - Summer Music Concert (7.00pm) – details to follow 

24th May –  Bikeability (Year 6, Group A, Day 2) 

24th May - School Closes For Half-Term 

3rd June - INSET Day 

4th June - School Re-Opens 

6th June - EYFS New Parent Meeting (7.00pm) 

7th June - Year 4 Watersports 

8th June - Summer Ball At Thornton Hall 

13th June - Class 2F Worship/Assembly 

14th June – Year 4 Watersports  

19th June - Year 2 Residential (Barnstondale) 

19th June - Colomendy Parents’ Meeting - CURRENT YEAR 3 PARENTS (6.00pm) 

20th June - Year 2 Residential (Barnstondale) 

21st June - Year 4 Watersports 

22nd June - Summer Fair 

 

 

 

 

 
 

I am sad to say that Ms Filder, one of our Mid-Day Assistants, left St. Peter’s at the end of last week.  I 

would just like to say a huge thank you to Ms Filder for all the support and help she has given to the 

children and school during her time at St. Peter’s.  Her support of the children, particularly during 

lunchtimes and volunteering in the classroom, has certainly been very much appreciated! 

 

I am sure you would all like to join me in wishing Ms Filder all the very best in her future endeavours. 

 



 

 

 

 
 

Two of our classes will be leading a whole school worship during this term.  Parents of those children 

involved in these class assemblies are very welcome to attend.  Please see below details of these class 

assemblies.  

 

 Mrs Birmingham and Mrs Buckle’s Classes FS2  - Thursday 2nd May 9.15am 

 

 Mrs Fruin’s Class 2F     - Thursday 13th June at 9.15am 

 

 

 

 

  
 

The SATs tests for Year 6 take place between Monday 13th May and Thursday 16th May.  Parents of 

Year 6 pupils are requested to contact school as soon as possible if their child is unable to attend school 

during the week.  It may be possible to re-arrange for them to take the test at a later time/date.  If a 

Y6 pupil misses a test (eg. Reading paper) they will not be awarded an overall score for that subject.  The 

SATs for Year 2 will take place the week commencing Monday 20th May. 

 
 

 

 

  
 
Our annual summer concert takes place on Tuesday 21st May at 7pm.  The concert will showcase the 

range of musical talent at St. Peter’s with individual and group performances, as well as a number of 

pieces from our school orchestra.  We hope you can join us for what is always a popular and enjoyable 

evening. 

 

 

 

A meeting has been scheduled for parents of children in Year 2 on Wednesday 8th May at 6pm.  The 

meeting will provide a summary of the KS1 SATs that are scheduled to take place the week commencing 

Monday 20th May, as well as providing information about the forthcoming Year 2 residential to 

Barnstondale between 19th and 20th June.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

The next Friends of St. Peter’s meeting is taking place on Monday 20th May at 7.30pm.  The meeting is 

to be held at school and it would be great if lots of people could attend.   

 

Any parent of the school is more than welcome to attend. 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 
May we please remind all parents, carers and grandparents to park safely and with care.  Please do not 

parking on the zig zag lines, the single and double yellow lines, on kerbs and on corners.  Also, when 

parking around school at the beginning and the end of the day, can we please be mindful of our neighbours.  

Our careful parking will help to keep all our children safe.  

 

Thank you for your co-operation! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 
Just to remind parents  school is closed on Monday 6th May for the Bank Holiday.  The children return to 

school on Tuesday 7th May. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Thank you for your continued support! 

 

 

Darren Jones 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 


